
Gaurav Sandhil 

c/o Ethane Web Technologies          

 

 Tuesday 6
th

 March 2018 

 

Hello Gaurav,  

 

Thank you for the time and effort you are placing in to our SEO service. We very much look forward to 

seeing the rewards of the efforts you are putting in place for us. Your hard work will surely assist us in 

reaching our website and online objectives.  Please accept this letter as a small appreciation of the 

services you have provided so far.  

 

Having worked with a number of other SEO companies in the past, we are pleased that this 

relationship seems to be the one that is working best for us so far, with actual feedback, updates and 

tangible results being seen. 

 

RankingbySEO is highlighted by you, Gaurav Sandhil, and the commitment you show to us as a client.  

We look forward to working with you as our project manager alongside Ethane Technologies for a long 

term, with a mutual benefit for both parties. 

 

Hoping this letter provides your company an overview of your services and helpful nature. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Sam Mehdi 

 

 


